
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
JANUARY 4, 2023 
 

 
BATES TRASH SERVICES RESUME SATURDAY, JANUARY 7, 2023 

 
 

Bates Trash Services will resume trash service on Saturday, January 7, 2023 for residents who did 
not receive service on Wednesday, January 4, 2023. 
 
Please visit the Town website: https://www.dumfriesva.gov/index.php 
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